



MEMORANDUM

Mike Gregoryk, Vice President, Administrative Services

From: Dave Wilson, Chief, Police/Public Safety

cc:

To:

Date: March 9, 2016

Re: BrightLink Projector Request

The remodel of the Public Safety work area in Building 23 includes a complete renovation of our Briefing Room which will also serve as a training area for our personnel. We have looked at the BrightLink projector in the Planning and Organizational Development office and believe it would be beneficial to have one in our area to facilitate training as well as for use in emergency situations.

The BrightLink projector is rapidly becoming the industry standard for projection systems and will suit our department needs for many years to come. We will be able to utilize its multi-device connectivity to offer current and future training to our employees. As we move toward, and achieve, POST certification there are many online training opportunities we can use via the BrightLink projector in order to minimize the need to send our personnel off campus to training.

In an emergency situation, especially with an Emergency Operations Center (EOC) activation, the BrightLink can be networked to interact with other BrightLink systems on campus. This will be advantageous for sharing information and planning for additional operational periods in a protracted event. The policy group, Cabinet members and other decision makers, will be able to be in our Briefing Rooom in Building 23 while the EOC groups are busy in the EOC.

I have discussed this projector with the Project Manager and have confirmed there is sufficient funding in the project budget to purchase the BrightLink projector for our Briefing Room.